Planning & Land Use Department
Town of Barrington

PO Box 660

4 Signature Drive

Barrington, NH 03825
603.664.0195

VPrice@barrington.nh.gov

NOTICE OF DECISION

Date of Application: September 21, 2022
Date Decision Issued: November 1, 2022
Case File #: 238-2TC-22-SR

[Office use only] | Date certified: As builts received: Surety returned

"Applicant”, herein, refers to the properiy owner, business owner, individual(s), or organization
submitting this application and to his/her/its agents, successors, and assigns.

RE: 238-2TC-22-SR: Request by applicant proposing a site review to add five storage units
with an 8’fence around the units at 603 Franklin Pierce Highway and waivers on a .64-acre
lot in the Town Center Zoning District.

Owner/Applicant:  Robert A. Huffman
Elfmade Properties LL.C
PO Box 349
Barrington, NH 03825

Dear applicant:

This is to inform you that the Barrington Planning Board at its November 1, 2022, meeting DID
NOT APPROVE your application referenced above. A motion to approve the site plan failed
by a vote of 2 to 2; and a motion to deny the site plan on the basis that outdoor storage is not a
permitted use in the Town Center also failed by a vote of 2-2.

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me.
Sincerely,

Vaneeea Froa
Vanessa Price, Town Planner
cc: File



